The Faculty of Dentistry would like to extend
its sincere thanks and appreciation to the
team member's of the simulation visit for the
professional implementation of the visit
schedule and for the various meetings and for
providing all support and advice in a very
supportive and elegant manner. We added

them all as new friends from the Pharos
University community, wishing them more
achievements and success.
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